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Ontario Energy Board, 7y

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, RECEIVED
Toronto, Ontario, M4P-1E4. DEC 15 200
Attn; Ms. Kirsten Walli - Board Secretary ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD

&  Zora Crnojacki - Project Advisor.

Re; Union Gas Limited 2015 Storage Enhancement Project
Board File # EB-2014-0306

Our Comments, Suggestions, Questions and Concerns;

After several calls from Loomis Express, Union's Notice of Application arrived. It
strikes us as rather odd that after some 40 years of correspondence with Union the
Application was sent to a wrong address.

We contacted Mr. Murray for an explanation not only for the wrong address but
also why, as indicated in ltem # 44 on page 8, we were not consulted about any
concerns. Mr. Murray indicated he would provide us with an answer by November
20th., 2014 but as of this writing there has been no response.

We would suggest the Pool sign be made larger with the 911 number included
and visible at some distance. Suggest at least from 100 meters. This would greatly aid
in any emergency response.

We have the following questions, one how often are the emergency shut off
(isolating) valves tested? Is it documented and where?

and two; pipe and equipment is operated at a regulated safety factor. How is the
maximum factor determined on the formation, or is it?

and three; should there be a catastrophic failure how are the landowners to be
compensated for their monetary loss of a valuable resource and is there a process in
place for reporting such a failure to the Board & the affected Landowners?

and four; since Union will no doubt profit from this increased storage capacity
should not the Board increase Landowner compensation as a result?
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Our main concern at the moment is we have an excellent quality fresh water well,
which we would appreciate if it stayed that way.

However fractures in storage caverns are not unheard of. One occurred several years
ago in Moore Township, so there are limits to pressurization that are a guess at the
best of times.

Should any act occur that jeopardizes my fresh water supply is the Board prepared to
maintain an adequate supply at no expense on our behalf?

Any response to our concerns etc., and any further questions etc. may be forward to
our "correct" address below.

Bill & Barb Cascaden,
]
e
Phone # D

Respectfully;

“"‘““——u«_.

Wm Cascaden
77 &
D ;.ich.az/,gzg ((seadin”
Barb Cascaden

We apologize for the late correspondence which was beyond our control.





